
Kiwi Nurseries Spruce Grove 

 

Runs: October 29 to November 20th 

 

This Christmas fundraiser features a unique selection of Christmas ornaments and accessories, seasonal 

plants, DIY Christmas trees, Grinch trees and a variety of other houseplants for purchase with 10%-30% 

(varies per item) of the sales returned to the Friends of SPC Society.  New this year they are adding an 

item called Plants for Seniors Program, where you can purchase  a donated plant that is then delivered to 

residents at senior medical facilities and retirement centers to assist in spreading the Christmas cheer! 

 

ORDER ONLINE: 

Head to https://fundraisin vbbbbbg.kiwinurseries.com and select Friends of Stony Plain Central School.   

0Upon completion of your order, your contact information will be taken so that Kiwi Nursery can notify 

you when your purchases are available for pick up.  Pick up is done at Kiwi Nursery, located along 

highway 16 near Acheson.  Pick up times may vary depending on items selected, but all orders will be 

ready by the end of November.   

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/RNZKNtuJ69XQRIxMSwfyfg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjY_qFP0QmaHR0cHM6Ly9mdW5kcmFpc2luZy5raXdpbnVyc2VyaWVzLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmGBBceCYVCpQvlSE0FpbWVlLldhdHNvbkBwc2QuY2FYBAAAAAI~

